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American Water Works Association :

GENTLEMEN—Your Committee on Water Works Standards has 
devoted about all of its efforts the past year to an attempt at standard­
izing the several specifications for cast iron water pipe, so as to produce 
if possible a single specification for such material that can be agreed 
upon and adopted by all of those who buy and use water pipe, and all 
of those who manufacture and sell such pipe.

We can hardly hope that the specifications and tables which we 
herewith present will be universally adopted without some debate and 
perhaps some slight modifications, but we feel, from careful comparisons 
and close examination of the principal standard specifications, numbering 
three, now in existence, that we have at least produced a reasonable 
result, and one that can be adopted, as it now appears, not only without 
any loss, but also with mutual benefit to all concerned.

Respectfully submitted,

CHAS. A. HAGUE. Ch.irm.n.
THEODORE A. LEISEN.
W. D FRENCH.


